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We have been enjoying some glorious Pembrokeshire sunshine lately, and I very 

much hope that the warm weather being predicted continues. With a potential hot 

spell in mind I would like to remind all parents and carers that students are permitted, 

during the summer term, to wear shorts. In keeping with our uniform policy, any 

shorts need to be black tailored shorts- cycling shorts, sports shorts, or shorts that 

are of an inappropriate length will not be permitted. If your child attends school 

wearing inappropriate clothing you may be contacted to bring in a change of clothes 

to school and the usual sanctions will be applied, as per our school uniform policy.  

 

As many of you will remember last summer we planned a Sunset Cinema here at 

Milford Haven School, but unfortunately it had to be cancelled due to bad weather. 

We are again in talks with the Torch Theatre and have now applied for a licence to 

screen The Greatest Showman in July. This will be the only sing along screening of 

the film as part of the Sunset Cinema tour, so we really hope that you will support the 

school and join us for what promises to be a great night. We are doing our best to 

plan a spectacular Sunset Cinema event for the community here at school, so keep 

your eyes peeled online for an announcement if we are able to secure a date. 

The Year 11 Leavers assembly was held yesterday. This special assembly marks 

the end of one chapter for these students, but the start of a very exciting next step in 

life. We had a fantastic time celebrating 5 years of these pupils being a part of the 

Milford Haven School family. We have had the privilege to help nurture these 

students, helping them to learn and grow both academically and personally. It has 

been an honour to be a part of their journey, and we wish all of you the very best for 

your futures. My parting words of advice to our year 11 leavers would simply be that 

the expert in anything was once a beginner, so always keep learning.

 



Our annual Year 9 Award Assembly was held on Tuesday, and it was a wonderful 

celebration of the many achievements Year 9 have accomplished this year. Mrs 

Wilcox was beaming with pride, and it was wonderful to see so many awards given 

out to such deserving students. We took lots of photos which have been shared 

online, and judging by all of the positive comments and interactions on our site we 

can tell that you are all very proud of these young people- as are we. 

In the UK, 57% of the population are active on social media. For us as a school 

sharing posts, alerts and announcements on social media platforms opens up a new 

way to engage with parents, as well as an effective channel for sharing quick 

updates, and media such as videos and images. Providing this window into what 

goes on at school during the day can prove incredibly valuable to many parents. 

WEDUC is the app that we now use at Milford Haven School to share alot of this 

information, so if you haven't downloaded it yet we recommend you do to stay up to 

date with school life! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please see below a copy of the exam timetable for the first week back after half 

term- pob lwc pawb! 



 

 


